
#Communicate2Elevate

Mayor’s Monthly Message

• Hello! It was a pleasure to be sworn in as the Mayor of Edgewater Park 
Township, at the January 4, 2019 Township Re-Organization ceremony. We 
were pleased to have the First Lady of NJ Tammy Murphy and State Senator 
Troy Singleton in attendance.  They both communicated to me that they 
love our Town, and what we are looking to accomplish here in Edgewater 
Park Township.  

• As your Mayor, I believe that two-way communication is one of the keys to 
success for the Township of Edgewater Park.  As part of this effort, I will 
continue on with the monthly “Mayor’s Message”.  I will be using this space 
to pass along information relating to projects and happenings within 
Edgewater Park Township. I will also provide information through social 
media, this newsletter, and press releases in an attempt to keep you better 
informed.

• I also expect and would welcome more communication from you! There are 
several ways to reach out and communicate with your Township Committee 
folks and mayor. Please visit our Township website at www.edgewaterpark-
nj.com. I am also looking for ways to allow our citizens to “Report a 
Concern”.  This will be the proper channel and portal to notify the 
appropriate departments of things such as water leaks, pot holes, code 
violations, street concerns etc.  

• I am looking to institute a monthly “Coffee with the Mayor” 
date/time/location TBD.  

• PUBLIC SAFETY

There are never enough thanks for the job that our public safety workers do 
the protect our Township. The EP Police Department, and EP DPW go over 
and above their normal duties and we are fortunate to have such 
dedication. I am very grateful for their professionalism!

• On behalf of your Township Committee, here’s to a great 2020!


